
Rycroft Terrace 
January 2019 

Site Manager Gwen Ishizu call Office 945-0756 , or Cell 723-4355, or   

email : rycroftterracemgr@gmail.com 

 

Hawaiiana Management:Thomas Heiden call 593-6860,  or email : thomash@hmcmgt.com 

Visit our website for newsletters, info, forms,  

governing documents, and for any input click on  

“contact us”.    www.rycroftterrace.com      

Attention!  Please Do Not Slam the Dumpster Gate. 

Every time you slam the gate it shocks the Fob lock,  

and repairs are getting expensive.  

The cost to replace such a Fob lock is close to $4,000. 

 

Junk  Mail 
 

If you have unwanted advertisement flyers/ junk mail in your mail box,  

please Do Not leave them on top of the mail boxes.  

The wind will pick it up and they land in the pool, pond, or landscaping  

areas. There is a small trash can placed on the side for it. 

You also can put a stop in such mail on: www.optoutprescreen.com. 

 

Please fill in the PROXY form and put 

in the mail box by the Site Manager’s office. 

Or give it to a Board Member. 

 

Otherwise we cannot hold the meeting on 

Wednesday, January 16th, 2019. 

We need 50%  Quorum !!!  

As of Today 01/09/19 we have only 18% 

received. That is NOT GOOD ! 
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